
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2nd July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Careers Day  
  
We are committed to ensuring that careers is embedded in all that we do in the academy 
to fully prepare students for their future. As part of this commitment we are planning an 
academy wide careers focus day on Tuesday 13th July, your child will be taking part in 
various career themed sessions throughout the day.   
  
Year 9, 10 and 12 students will have the opportunity to meet with various employers who 
have offered to come into the academy to share their experiences.   
  
Ideally we would organise a programme to allow all of the students to be able to meet the 
professionals, unfortunately COVID restrictions mean we will have had to restrict it to certain 
year groups this year. 
  
However, moving forward as this is an annual event, younger students will get the 
opportunity in the future to meet different employers. 
  
If you have any questions about the day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
  
 
 
  
Paula Knight   
Careers Coordinator 

 


